
   Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

March 5, 2019 

 

 

        ********************************************************************** 

Those students who participated in the Math Challengers program, please come and meet with Eric at the 

beginning of lunch, in Mr Boulding’s office, this Thursday to celebrate your work with a pizza lunch. 

Volleyball : Grade 7 Competitive Girls have their volleyball Finals here after school.Gordon Head, St Pat’s, PCS 

and Royal Oak will all be competing for the top spot in the city today! Come out and cheer on your Gordon Head 

Grizzlies! 

  **Scorekeepers are needed for these games. Please let Ms. Nelson know if you can help-out after school 

today. 

**Grade 8 Girls have a short meeting in Ms. Nelson’s room at nutrition break today. 

Mr. Ball’s Grade 7 Boys have a practice Wednesday morning at 7:45. 

Mr. Ross’s Grade 7 team practices at 3:00 on Wednesday. 

Grade 6 Boys, Mr. Anderson’s team, practices after school Wednesday at 3:25. 

Grade 6/7 Girls rec volleyball team have a game today after school.  All girls please meet Ms. SMITH in her 

room for a brief meeting at nutrition break today. 

 

Badminton is coming soon! - Sign up begins today! Please sign up in Ms Nelson’s room after the lunch hour eating 

time if you want to play badminton this year. 

The Grade 7/8 Girls rec team has a short meeting in Ms. Weissig's room at nutrition break. 

 

Congratulations to the Grade 7/8 Boys Rec Volleyball Team who finished their season last night with 3 wins 

out of 4 games! There will be a meeting today at nutrition break in Mr. Khosla’s office to plan our ice cream 

party. 

Students interested in playing rugby this year, please see Mr. Khosla to sign up if you have not already done so. 

The Hollow Log will be open at lunch today.  

Lunchtime servers please bring your lunch to the Hollow Log at noon. 

 

Students: please check the lost and found table in the front hall by the office for any items you might have 

lost.  After this week, all remaining items will be donated to charity. 

 

 

 


